


 

 

 

Compliance with BP 3311 
This is a sole source contract with AFS. The North Slope Borough School District and the North Slope 
Borough has a long-standing relationship with AFS as they continue to provide quality work and are 
familiar with the School District’s facilities. Additionally, AFS will be able to proceed with work 
immediately and without the delay since they understand the complexities of the North Slope Borough 
School District’s systems.  

Proposed Motion: 
“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education ratify the above $10,000 and greater proposal for Arctic 
Fire and Security in the amount of $178,500, as described in this memo and related attachments.” 

Moved by Seconded by   
 

Vote   
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